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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

ALERT against Fake Email 

 

It has come to the attention of the Financial Services Commission (the “FSC Mauritius”) that 

a phishing email purporting to emanate from the FSC Mauritius relating to the holding of a 

practitioner’s workshop with respect to the Trust Act 2001 is in circulation. 

 

The FSC Mauritius wishes to inform its licensees and the public in general that the address 

used in the email is not an address of the Commission and that no such email was sent. It is 

recommended not to respond to any such emails or access any hyperlinks contained within 

correspondences from the above mentioned email. 

 

You are requested to report any incident of such nature to the FSC Mauritius on 

fscmauritius@intnet.mu. 

 

 

24 December 2021  
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About the FSC  
 
The FSC is the integrated regulator for the non-banking financial services sector and global business.  

 

The vision of the FSC is to be an internationally recognised Financial Supervisor committed to the sustained 

development of Mauritius as a sound and competitive Financial Services Centre.  

 

In carrying out its mission, the FSC aims to promote the development, fairness, efficiency and transparency of 

financial institutions and capital markets in Mauritius; suppress crime and malpractices so as to provide protection 

to members of the public investing in non-banking financial products; and ensure the soundness and stability of 

the financial system in Mauritius. 

 
Financial Services Commission  
FSC House, 54 Cybercity  
Ebene, 72201 Mauritius  
T: (+230) 403-7000  F: (+230) 467-7172  
E:fscmauritius@intnet.mu  
www.fscmauritius.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


